MINUTES OF THE LOCAL ARE NETWORK 2
STEERING COMMITTEE MEETING
April 5, 2022


Present:  Lindsey Wold, Katie Karns, Michele Plunk, Stacia Penrod, Tonya Taylor, Linnea Hodge, Patience McKnight, Dylan Comer, Cyndi Addison, Alex Wallace, Rhonda DeWald, Katie Bangs, Matt Buckman, Elizabeth Cook, Kimberly Hill

Welcome/Introductions:  Lindsey Wold welcomed everyone to the meeting and introductions were made.  

Approval of March 1st Meeting Minutes:  Michele Plunk made a motion to approve last month’s meeting minutes and Stacia Penrod seconded it. All aye.  

Updates:
· Clinical Committee Group – Pinwheels in the Park coming up on April 28th. Goal is to encourage respite period. Parents/Caregivers will be able to drop kids off. Will be meeting to discuss respite activities.
· Eval Workgroup – Met on March 31st. Went over quarterly review. Have had some improvements. Next meeting is not yet set. Will let everyone know when it has been scheduled.
· PACE – Typically a monthly meeting in the past but have transitioned to events for 4-5 times a year. Pinwheels in the park event is April 28th.
· Young Adult Center (YAC) – Dylan Comer has started as our Peer Support Provider at SIC. Starting to get busier but we are still taking referrals.
· CQI (Quarterly) – Next presentation possibly in June
· IL HEALS –  

Presentation:  Stacia Penrod presenting on Project Connect 3.0

 Please contact Katie Karns if you would like to present at any future meetings. 


Roundtable: 
· Matt Buckman – Will be having our summer program in Eldorado. 
· Stacia Penrod – YES Program planning starting this week on Thursday April 7th. Partnering with Harrisburg High School again. Usually on Wednesdays.
· If anyone has any flyers or information that you would like to have sent out in the LAN e-mail announcement, please send that to Katie Karns at kkarns@egyptian.org by the third Monday of the month. Also, if you would like to present in a LAN meeting you can contact Katie for that as well.


A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Tonya Taylor and seconded by Stacia Penrod.  All aye.  

***The next meeting is scheduled for May 3, 2022.***





Minutes by Katie Karns
